
 

You are receiving this e-mail because you are listed in our records as a contact for your religious 
community and/or you have expressed interest in the Retirement Fund for Religious. Please add 

retirement@usccb.org to your address book, so we'll be sure to land in your inbox!  

  
Dear Friends, 
  
Please join the National Religious Retirement 
Office (NRRO) in extending a fond farewell 
and prayerful best wishes to Marianist 
Brother Bob Metzger (right), who will be 
returning to ministry within his community. 
Brother Bob has a long history with the 
NRRO, serving as associate director for 
planning and education for the last 10 years 
and, prior to that, as a volunteer consultant 
for 21 years. During his time as associate 
director, Brother Bob helped the NRRO to 
greatly expand our educational offerings, 
initiating and/or coordinating such resources 
as our webinar series, numerous workshops, 
and the quarterly publication, Engaging 
Aging. Through various NRRO programs, 
including Planning and Implementation 
Assistance and Eldercare Consultations, he 
has also provided hands-on assistance that supported numerous religious 
institutes on the path to a more secure retirement.  
  
For now, I will be the educational point person as well as the NRRO contact for 
religious institutes that have been working with Brother Bob. Please contact me 
with any questions (sstill@usccb.org). Be assured that we have initiated a search 
to fill this vital role within our NRRO team.  
  
We extend our deepest thanks to Brother Bob for his unwavering commitment to 
the NRRO mission and for his tireless efforts on behalf of senior religious and 
their communities. May God bless him abundantly as he enters his next phase of 
ministry. 

  
With gratitude,   
Sister Stephanie Still, PBVM 
Executive Director 
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